
 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: 14-05-2017/18 

Date: 25th May 2017   

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY 

 

The Board of Vision Investments Limited have appointed Niraj Bhartu as the new 

Company Secretary effective 31st May 2017. 

Mr. Niraj Bhartu is currently the Director of Finance of Vision Investments Limited and 

has been with the Company for the past 2 ½ half years. He holds a Bachelor’s 

Degree in Accounting from the University of the South Pacific and a Post Graduate 

qualification in Accounting from the University of Western Sydney. He is a Chartered 

Accountant member of Fiji Institute of Accountants, CPA Australia and CPA PNG. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please contact the Company Secretary or the Director of 

Finance on info@vil.com.fj or phone 679 – 3381 333 

 


